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105 Judd Street 

Who to contact

We are always keen to improve 

our relations with our neighbours 

and those affected by our works 

and would welcome any 

suggestions you may have.  If 

you have any queries or would 

like to know more in relation to 

the project, please contact us on 

the details below

Community Liaison Officer

Jasmine O`Neill 07552276929

E-Mail 105juddstreet@jcoffey.com

Contracts Manager 

Anthony Duffy 07807471529
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